
 

 
 

Ministry of Ports, Shipping and Aviation  
Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka  

 
Establishment of Flying Training Institute at Batticaloa Airport, Sri Lanka 

Calling for Expression of Interest (EOI)  
 
Requests for EOI are called from Local and International interested parties for setting up & operating 
a Flying Training Institute based at Batticaloa Airport Sri Lanka, for the training of pilots, and other 
aviation-related professionals, aiming & promoting aviation activities in Sri Lanka.  
 
The prospective applicant (s) should satisfy the related published requirements, on the Civil Aviation 
Authority of Sri Lanka (CAASL) website {https://www.caa.lk/en/public-notices-en/procurement-of-
goods-and-services2}. 
 
Land required for setting up the Flying Training Institute will be provided on lease on commercial 
terms for a period of 30 years. Applicant (s) should be willing to put up the required facilities in line 
with the International Civil Aviation Organisation (ICAO) Standards, as specified in CAASL 
Implementing Standards, which include but are not limited to taxiway, parking apron, hangers for 
housing aircraft and facilities for training, at their own cost.  
 
The Operation of the Flying Training Institute shall be as per the CAASL Implementing Standards for 
such operations and with the obtaining of necessary licenses and approvals from CAASL.  
 
Interested parties are required to submit EOIs on or before 15th  February 2023 at 1400hrs in a sealed 
envelope addressed to Chairman, Cabinet Appointed Negotiating Committee, Ministry of Ports, 
Shipping and Aviation No. 19, Chaithya Road Colombo -1. 
The right-hand top corner of the envelope containing the EOI shall indicate ‘’Establishment of Flying 
Training Institute at Batticaloa Airport Sri Lanka’’. 
 

Chairman,  
Cabinet Appointed Negotiating Committee,  
Ministry of Ports, Shipping and  Aviation  
No. 19, Chaithya Road Colombo -1. 
Sri Lanka 
 
01.01.2023. 


